
Policy Briefing: Tackling the Climate Emergency with 
plant-based procurement in the public sector

•	 We are calling on councils to guarantee at least one plant-based food option on 
every menu every day

•	 Plant-based food would be available to everyone without having to make a special 
request

•	 Encouraging plant-based diets has a range of environmental benefits, including 	
reduced greenhouse gas emissions, reduced agricultural land, water usage and 
reforesting opportunities 

•	 This policy would also have a positive impact on social inclusivity and public health
•	 Councils can also promote plant-based diets by supporting plant-based businesses 

and raising awareness

vegansociety.com/cateringforeveryone
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